L

Vs ™ D™ 0V ol N
D DA AT
R I SENLS LA

P G e 4~ AL .

L ﬁ ; \)370“!. e
) LR
AN >
& e’
p eV
(0 ? - s
! T T
7 (0] AN/
~ %
m/ o 4+ DN
U J + . N, 2
'l - SEA
e iR
o <X
p S > <X
N O o) SN
o © LK
1 ~ (9 X
ﬁ,:_..; ) 0 0 ’h\
Al o « §_ZF
"N O g AR
= ‘ T o
LD ot PR
~ + ’.
N\ 4‘4\ -
\Q \ : 2
1 X S .ML
I/I!.V = “ B m >
\ > o o 75
e =8 X
S = i =
pre ) yate
: ? A LS e LN
>~ . N L -~ i
& > N 4
¢ S 89 L
552 <7
. ZoSen
CAGA &
L RSE SRS
SRR
00‘_‘))...'?4“04 —
o A,
N

January 1970

29




LITTLE BROTHER, LITTLE SISTER

Cook e e 5 Rob MacPhearson
Sir P gt Yo & Peter Lewcock
Madam s 2. S Julie Nichol

Produced by Cynthia Maris

The play will start at 8.30 p.m. and there will
be a 15-minute interval



THE LABORATORY

Eon Corsie

Gabriotto oo “rn'
Emilia coe eee Jill Avery
Alberto da Brescia T »+« Roger Entwhistle
Violente del Ponte Nero ... e« Francesca Innes
Giannetta da Brescia coe «+es Joy Corsie

Produced by Annette Martin

The play will start at about 9.35 p.m.



GARRISON PLAYERS COMMITTEE

Chairman ces oees Geoffrey Eden
Secretary vl elele NV ACANEE

Members Secretary «es o+s David Simpson
Treasurer veelisis s ROA GOLtoOn

Stage Director aieis. nerelel (JODNEVIvian
Business Manager sees oseo Michele Hart-Baker
workshop Director ews oee . Bill Bailey
publicity Manager veis eve | TheimaStuart
Wardrobe Mistress eees oess Maureen Deveraux

Forces Representative «.. ... Mike Clark

Member ce0 eo0o Ian Macbeth



" -

The Garrison Players was started in 1948 as a
Forces group, but has since grown somewhat. We try to
do about four major productions a year in the City Hall,
one of them usually a Christmas show jointly with the
Stage Club. In the last two years we have presented

"Waltz of the Toreadors", "Loot", "The Hollow Crown",
two Pinter one-actors, "All in Good Time", "Peter Pan",
voliver", "Who's Afraid of Virginia Woolf?",

"The Anniversary" and with the Stage Club the pantomime
"01d Mother Hubbard".

our next production in the City Hall will be
wRattle of a Simple Man" from 17 February to 20 February.
> In addition to City Hall shows we try to do as
many Workshop productions as possible. The next
Workshop is scheduled for production on Thursday 26 March
1970 - if you want to produce a workshop play 'phone
Bill Bailey on 243767 during office hours. We alss'h;;e_
tentative plans for doing the occasional TV play, using
one of our members' video-tape equipment.

If you want to join us contact David Simpson,
28 Kadoorie Avenue, Kowloon ('phone 661159 - office:

648524 - home).
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